
4/24: OYM Mud Run
5/2: Graduate Recognition Service

B4 Church Groups Resume

Sunday, April 18, 2021

New Here?
Welcome to Claremore Assembly of God! We are so excited 
you have decided to join us today. Check out our Welcome 

Center in the lobby to find out more about the church and to 
receive your guest welcome bag! Also, you can join our text 
updates by texting “Welcome” to 918-393-5780 or you can 

scan the QR code in the seat-back in front of you.

Come as you are | Love like family | Live the journey

Upcoming Dates

B4 Church Groups
B4 Church Groups will resume starting Sunday, May 2 at 
9:45 am. All adults will be meeting during this time in the 
sanctuary for a multi-week series. More information is to 

come. The kids will be meeting in their normal classes at this 
time.


